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           18 June 2020 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Uniform Shop Openings  
Please note that the Uniform shop will not be open during the holidays. We will re-open with normal 
trading hours on Tuesday 14 July. 
For at least the first 4 weeks of term 3 we will continue with an appointment system. We are unable 
to accept customers who have not made an online booking. Bookings are required for all purchases, 
exchanges and returns. 
Due to Westpac banking regulations we can no longer do refunds over the phone. The credit card 
used for the purchase must be inserted into the terminal for a refund to take place. Please make 
sure you keep your receipt and all labels on items until you are sure you don’t wish to return 
anything. 
 
Please see below or the College newsletter for the link to the booking system. 
 
 
Online Shopping 
Noone Imagewear has an online shopping site called CLICK & COLLECT that will enable families to 
order uniform online as well as ringing or emailing the shop. 
If you go to https://www.noone.com.au/shop/at/ham/ this will take you to the site. It is easy to 
register and you’ll need to log on before you can buy items. 
Please note that these orders are only filled during the shops designated opening days and that at 
this point in time not all items are available through the Noone online shop. 
 
We appreciate that some of the sizing is difficult to understand if you’ve not had the uniform before 
so in that case we recommend you make an appointment for your child to come in and try on items 
of clothing. 
 
Due to the current Covid 19 situation orders ready to collect will be placed in the Clock Tower 
building at the senior school or sent to the Junior school. 

 
Families are also reminded that other than international students uniform can NOT be placed on 
school accounts and needs to be paid for before it can be given to students. 
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